
80th Avenue north lot to close 
Posted: Nov. 19, 2021 
 
In order to control costs, the Village will be closing the north lot at the 80th 
Avenue Metra train station starting Monday, November 29. All snow plowing 
and salting activities will cease in the north lot during this period. All lots at 
the Oak Park Avenue train station will be plowed as usual. 


